
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Hon Willie Jackson 
 

Te Minita Whanaketanga Māori 
 

Government response to the Māori Affairs Committee report on Te Mātāwai 
 

This document has been proactively released via the Te Puni Kōkiri 
website  
 

Date: 31 August 2023 
Title: Government response to the Māori Affairs Committee report on Te 
Mātāwai (Cabinet paper) 
Author: Te Tari a te Minita Whanaketanga Māori 
 
Date: 31 August 2023 
Title: Government response to the Māori Affairs Committee report on Te 
Mātāwai (Minute of decision) 
Decision LEG-23-MIN-0175 
 
Date: 04 September 2023  
Title: Government Response to the Māori Affairs Committee report on Te 
Mātāwai (Summary) 
Ref: LEG-23-SUB-0175 
 
Date: 04 September 2023  
Title: Government response to Report of Māori Affairs Committee briefing on 
Te Mātāwai (Appendix 1) 
 

These documents sought Cabinet agreement to the Government’s 
response to the Māori Affairs Committee report on Te Mātāwai.  

 
The Cabinet paper, including the one appendix, has been proactively 
released in full. 

 
 
 
 
© Crown Copyright, Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International (CC BY 4.0) 
 
 


